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Oregon senators, 

I am in strong support of SB 1530 cap and trade.  

We as Oregonians have a moral duty to do all we can to protect our environment for the future of our
planet and our children. 

The scientific evidence is overwhelming. Unless we act NOW, it is increasingly likely we will all suffer from
massive climate destruction which will lead to social and economic disruption.

We have a chance to join the effort to save the planet and our future. Don't squander it!!

Dr Karen O'Neill
emergency physician
Hood River
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